
    
ANNUAL F.R.E.E. ICE CREAM FLOAT DAY

SUNDAY JUNE 12, 2016
2:00 PM TO 4:00PM

We would like to extend an invitation to friends and families of our 
residents to our Annual Ice Cream Float Day on Sunday June 12th.   This event will 
include entertainment and door prizes.  Please make plans to attend at the Buffalo Lake 
Healthcare Center. 
 
F.R.E.E. (Friends and Relatives Enabling the Elderly and Family Council) is an 
organization focused on the quality of the lives of the residents of the Buffalo Lake 
Healthcare Center.    This organization has made many purchases of items for this 
purpose.  Their funds come from tax deductible donations and memorials. 

Our current project is raising funds to purchase an awning for the East 
Sitting area of the Dining Room.   

 
                                                                Hope to see you on June 12th.

 


